
Join the Nationwide Rally for Religious Freedom

Defeat the HHS Mandate!

What is the HHS Mandate?

In January, the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) has is-
sued a mandate requiring all employer health plans to include free contracep-
tives, sterilizations and abortion-inducing drugs, regardless of any moral or 
religious objections. Catholic universities and hospitals will be forced by the fed-
eral government to provide services that directly contradict Church teaching.

The HHS Mandate is an unprecedented assault on religious freedom and must be opposed!

The Nationwide Rally for Religious Freedom is a joint project of the Pro-Life Action League and Citizens for a Pro-Life Society.

For more information:                    

On March 23, thousands of faithful citizens will gather 
in prayer and public witness in cities and towns all 
across the  United States to oppose the HHS Mandate.

Let’s make our voices heard in CHICAGO!

Rally for Religious Freedom

Friday, March 23, Noon to 1 p.m.

Federal Plaza

50 W. Adams Street • Chicago, Illinois

STANDUPFORRELIGIOUSFREEDOM.COM

Eric Scheidler
773-251-8792
ejs@prolifeaction.org


